
Museum Report for May 13, 2013 

 
Since our last meeting (4) visitors have signed the attendance book. 

 

We have had (4) donations since the last meeting: 

 Barbara Kvetcovsky: 

  (11) Newport School yearbooks 

 Dick & Joan Hastings: 

  Collection of (10) different styles of coat hangers 

  Memorial plaque for David Fletcher died 6/7/1879 

  Murphy book 

  (3) Calendars from Newport businesses 

 Anne Kathan: 

  (12) Old hand tools 

 Dan Budd: 

  A postal worker’s badge #4 from Newport NH 

 Virginia Irwin: 

  Collection of (44) back issues of the Soo-Nipi Magazine 

 

We made one purchase: a Landers-Fray-Clark #8 bread maker made in New Britain, 

Connecticut, patented in 1904. Paid $32.00. 

 

We had a visit from the 5
th

 grade class from Towle Elementary School. They came in 4 

groups and were very well behaved and seemed interested. 

 

I have been getting quotes to have the building re-roofed. 

 

Per the new Constitution, we can have up to 5 Museum Committee members, the 

Museum Director and the Society President. 

 I would like to nominate the following for the Museum Committee: 

  Dotty Collins 

  Christina O’Brien 

  Virginia Irwin 

  Rita James 

  (One position left vacant) 

 

We need volunteers to assist the Museum Committee members and the Museum Director 

on Sunday when the Museum is open. Training will be provided. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Larry Cote, Museum Director 

 


